
August 2022 

Meridian FFA Members kick off a great school year! 
2022-23 

The Meridian FFA is super excited to start the school year! On August 14th, 2022 the chapter 
held a barbeque meeting to have some fun before going back to school. 

At the meeting we introduced our new officers! President: Bailey Holtmeier, Vice President: Kailyn Paul, 
Secretary: Kymber Schwisow, Treasurer: Chase Bartels, Sentinel: RJ Paul, Parliamentarian: 
Becca Vinsonhaler, and Reporter: Peyton Norine, also introduced was our new Ag. Teacher and 
FFA Advisor: Mrs Yowell. Members received a new calendar for the year containing all 
fundraisers, Chapter Meetings, Competitions, and Conventions. After a delicious meal of 
hamburgers, various side dishes, and a wonderful spread of desserts the chapter took part in 
varying yard games. The chapter officers brought corn hole boards, ladder ball, and giant Jenga. 
To end the night the chapter cooled off with a hilarious water balloon fight. 

 
If you are interested in joining FFA and have not filled out the FFA Google form, please email 
Mrs. Yowell at eyowell@meridianmustangs.org. We are looking forward to a fun and successful 
year! 

 


